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'Celebrities' 

Agnew, Connally 
Rent Discounts 

Washington 
Vice President Spiro 

Agnew and former Treas-
ury Secretary John Con-. 
nally received special 
"celebrity" discounts on 
rent they paid for their 
apartments at the Shera-
ton-Park Hotel here. 
\A spokesman for the vice 
raesiclent said Agnew paid 
the rental fee quoted by the 
hotel at the time he moved 
in and was not aware he was 
getting a special rate. 

Connally could not b e 
reached for comment. His 
personal secretar said she 
was not aware of any dis-
count given him by the ho- 
tel, which is owned by a sub-
sidiary of the International 
Telephone & Telegraph 
Corp. 

Both the vice president 
a n d Connally have been 
linked to efforts to delay a 
Justice Department a n ti-
trust 

 
 suit. against ITT. 

Paul Robbins, a spokes-
man for the Sheraton Corp., 
refused t o disclose how 
much rent Agnew and Con-
nelly paid or how extensive-
ly discounted it was. A hotel 
official said, however, that 
the vice president's five-
room luxury suit would rent 
for about $10;ia month "to 
the man co ng in off the 
street." 	0-0 

The official, Ted Kissane, 
said t h e discount could 
range from "one-third to 100 
per cent" depending on the 
importance of the person 
and duration of his stay. He 
said hotels give discounts to 
celebrities because of pub-
licity generated by their 
presence and the belief they 
attract business. He called  

the practice "customary in 
the hotel industry." 

(A check of other luxury 
hotels in Washington showed 
that some give discounts 
and others do not.) 

Robbins said other celebri-
ties living at the Sheraton-
Park and receiving a dis-
count on their rents include 
former Supreme Court Chief 
Justice Earl Warren, host-
ses Pearl Mesta, TV person-
ality Lawrence Spivak, and 
Lawrence O'Brien, former 
chairman of the Democratic 
National Committee. 

Kisane said the celebrity 
discounts pre-date ITT's ac-
quisition of the Sheraton 
Corp. in the spring of 1968. 

He said Vice President 
Lyndon Johnson received a 
discount when he stayed 
there briely in 1961, but 
would not confirm a report 
on CBS that the Mr. Johnson 
paid $800 a month. 

Meanwhile, the New York 
Times reported that the Ag-
new family for years had 
been receiving gifts of food 
from a supermarket execu-
tive, Joseph H. Rash. 

Rash, a vice president of 
Food Fair Stores, Inc., the 
nation's third, largest super-
market chain, is a wealthy 
Democrat who has close 
personal politicalties to De-
mocratic Governor Marvin 
Mandel. In 1972, however, 
Rash's national political con-
tributions — $2700 went to 
the Republican ticket. 

Rash was upset yesterday 
by the report. "Look, we're 
friends. It's a love affair. He 
sent me gifts, and I have 
sent him gifts. 

"That's all I can say." He 
added that he and the Ag- 
news have been, friends for 

A spokesman for th 
l2 or 13 years. 

president declined to come-ment on "anything inthe • 
realm of gifts exchanged be-
tween friends." 

Washington Post 


